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30th June 2020  
 
 

Dear Inner Wheel Friends  
 

 June 2020 has come around as it should, and I shall relinquish my chain of office to 2020-  
21 Inner Wheel Australian President Elizabeth. I know Elizabeth and her team will have a wonderful  
year working together for this Association which we all love so much.  
 

.I have had so many wonderful occasions during my year, visits to Districts and meeting many of our  
members who have been supportive and generous in their hospitality and friendship. I shall treasure all  
these moments and count amongst you many new friends. It is indeed a shame that my visits were  
curtailed by the COVID 19 virus but this pales into insignificance against the devastating problems  
that are being felt around the world at this time. The Changeover and Conference will remain as  
highlights with memories never to be forgotten  
 

I shall prepare a full report to be presented to the Annual General Meeting to be held by Zoom on the  
 October, but I wish to acknowledge the tremendous support of my Secretary and Treasurer, both  

Helen’s, who have worked diligently throughout the year. I certainly could not have completed my  
term without that support and backup.  
 

This year has been one of many challenges but as an Executive Committee we have done our very best  
to meet these challenges. Droughts, floods and bushfires and now a pandemic have all impacted on our  
way of life and my primary concern throughout the year has been the health and wellbeing of all our  
members.  
 

I wish Elizabeth every success in her role and she ran be assured on my continued support throughout  
the year. I am sorry that the changeover could not have been as we would have wished and the   
cancellation of the 2020 conference a great disappointment.  
 

I thank each and every one of you for the friendship and support that many of you have shown me  
personally and those who continue to contributed to the wellbeing of our Association.   
 

Please stay safe and well.  
 

Friends make the world a better place.  
 

In friendship  
 

Robyn   

IWA President 2019-20  
 
 
 
 
 
 
President: Robyn Gillespie  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Email: iiw.au.iwapresident@gmail.com  

 
Secretary: Helen Donaldson  

 
  

 
Email: iiw.au.nationalgb@gmail.com  

 
Treasurer: Helen Foley  

 
  

 
  Email: iiw.au.nationaltr@gmail.com  
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